
Dean Response 

It is commendable to confirm that this five-year accreditation review is with no reporting 

requirements. I concur also with the report and the response to this review. 

The Medical Laboratory Sciences programs demonstrate that for every student and 

graduate, the program’s mission and goals are defined with a curriculum that supports 

achievement of those goals.  With annual systematic review of the program by faculty 

and college administration assurances are in place and are practiced to confirm 

appropriate evidence of student learning.  It has been demonstrated through ongoing 

outcomes that the graduates of the MLS and MLT programs are prepared to enter the 

profession and to advance in their careers, as desired.  

I would like to extend my gratitude to the NAACLS, MLS chair, faculty, staff, Weber 

State University Administration and all the support areas of our institution.  

Looking forward to many years of solid and excellence in education in our Dumke 

College of Health Profession at Weber State University.  

 


